
From: Kloosterman, John
To: Schlemmer, Kevin (OST); Martin, Michael (OST)
Cc: Malinowski, Daniel; Weithofer, Mark; Johnson, Sasha; Scott Wardwell
Subject: PQI EAS Service
Date: Saturday, April 04, 2020 12:51:35 PM

Hello, Kevin and Michael -

United is planning to make significant, temporary schedule reductions at EWR due to the
ongoing health crisis impacting the New York metropolitan region, and as part of these
schedule changes we would like to move our PQI EAS service to Washington-Dulles (IAD).

We have consulted with Scott Wardwell, copied on this note, who supports this request and is
in favor of the move.

Please let me know what we will need to do to make this happen – I'm glad to set up a phone
conversation if you'd like to discuss, just let me know.

Thank you very much and hope you're doing well!

John 

John Kloosterman
United Airlines
702/677-1513
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